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Seawall Development Takes on Row Hous-

es in Remington 
 
In September, Seawall Development launched its 
Millerôs Square project and itôs 30 by 13 initiative. 
The goal is to redefine and sell 30 houses in Re-
mington by 2013. Seawallôs vision is to reinvent the 
experience buyers have from both the outside and 
from the inside of the homes.  
 

You may have notice the houses on the 2600 block 
of Howard Street with the massive windows open-
ings, the cool planter boxes and the exciting colors. 
The idea is that when you drive past a Millerôs 
Square house you can really see that positive 
change is happening. The open house on Septem-
ber 23rd, done in partnership with GRIA and Great-
er Homewood Community Corporation, saw more 
than 300 people show up and most of the 30 hous-
es sold within a week of the event.   

GRIA/Remington Wins in  City Wide Clean 

Community Competition  

Joined by community leaders from every part of Balti-
more, Mayor Stephanie Rawlings-Blake on Saturday 
morning announced the winners of the first ever Clean 
Community Competition.  
 

Since the April kickoff of the six-month long competition 
at the Mayorôs Spring Cleanup, seventy-one neighbor-
hood associations developed strategies and took action 
to keep their communities clean. Remingtonôs own neigh-
borhood groupðGRIA (Greater Remington Improvement 
Association) won for the North West quadrant. Winners 

and runners-up were chosen from four quadrants of Baltimore.  
 

GRIA was very aggressive in clean up projects this year. From weekly alleyway clean ups by residents which 
hauled large items, debris and trash to the Sisson street waste station, adopting the empty lot on Sisson and 
27th to create a community garden, coordinating efforts to clear brush and trash from the 30th street playground 
and park, cleaning and applying clean-themed storm drain stencils, to a Saturday event that handed out over 
400 free trash cans for Remington Residents.  
 

Many residents were involved in various projects and GRIA would like to thank them for making this possible. 
Stop in to the monthly GRIA meeting held at Church of the Guardian Angel on November 19th at 7 pm.  

Halloween fun this year at HAUNTINGDON V  
 

The Remington annual Hauntingdon event was huge 
success this Halloween. There were some worries after 
Storm Sandy blew through, but children and adults were 
able to come and enjoy the evening. More photos inside. 
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